
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
Town of Grafton Plan Commission 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be conducted by the Town of Grafton Plan 
Commission on Wednesday, January 4, 2023, beginning at 7:00 p.m. at the Town of Grafton Town Hall, 
1230 11th Avenue, Grafton, Wisconsin, to consider the following:  
 

A Planned Unit Development (PUD) Petition by Storage Shop USA (Contact Gregory A. 

Thompson), for lots 2 & 3 CSM4084, Double Tree Lane.  Tax Keys 06-032-07-012.00 and 06-032-

07-013.00 

 
The purpose of the public hearing is to accept public comments on the proposed Resolution. Upon the 
close of the Public Hearing, a meeting of the Town of Grafton Board of Supervisors shall continue, and the 
request shall be addressed per the agenda. Copies of the proposed Ordinances are available for review at 
the Town Hall during business hours and on the Town website. For further information, please contact the 
Town Clerk at 262-377- 8500.  

 
By: Sara Jacoby 
 Town of Grafton  


